
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To register for the webinar please click the following link  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the webinar. 
 
We would like to invite investors to attend an important investor update webinar on Thursday 20 June 
2019 at 3:00 PM AEST.   
The Fund announced the results of its strategic review on Wednesday 12 June 2019, announcing an 
asset disposal program to address the current discount to net asset value (NAV) per unit and to repay 
URF Notes II (URFHB) and URF Notes III (URFHC).   

Alex MacLachlan, Chairman of URF’s Responsible Entity, will discuss the results of the Fund’s 
strategic review and how the Investment Manager intends to implement these initiatives to maximise 
value for investors.  

 

For further information, contact:  
Investor Relations  
1300 883 159  
info@usmrpf.com 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1914207262619135500

